Dear ISN Secretariat,

We thank you for your contribution to our Great Lakes Glia Conference held in
Traverse City Michigan September 27-29 of 2015.

We had 99 attendees, the most we have ever had, and of these 44 were
graduate students and postdoctoral fellows. The large number of graduate
students was due to the low cost of registration ($90USD/person) that included
all meals and session breaks, opening reception, and processing of registration
fees. The low cost for registration was due to ISNs contribution, without which we
would not have been able to offer this low fee.

ISN contribution was used for graduate/postdoc registrations (44 x$90=%$4,000 +
$1,000 for keynote expenses.

The expenses for the meeting at the Park Place Hotel was $12,184.16. This
amount included all expenses for food, service charges, taxes for certain events,
and booking the Hotel space. The honoraria for the two keynote speakers was
$1,200USD.

The speakers were given free registration that totaled $5,500USD at
$250/person.

Included are some pictures of the graduate student awards and the opening
dinner.

We are working on a mini-review of the meeting that will be submitted within the
next few weeks.

Sincerely,
Robert P. Skoff

Douglas Feinstein



